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To Whom It May Concern: 
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I wish to add my name to those who OPPOSE the LG&E proposed changes in the costs of .utilities 
beginning in 2021. I do not feel that these increases are appropriate at this time due to the fact that the 
utilities are already high and that so many people have been unemployed or received an excessive 
reduction in salaries this year. The burden of additional expenses at this time is not fair to the majority 
of people. Also, senior citizens and others received only a 1.3% increase in their social security funds for 
the coming year. This could affect their quality of life a great deal if these proposed changes were 
approved. 

Please deny any increase for the coming year so that the people of Louisville can feed their families, pay 
their mortgages/rent, and be able to not worry about where they will get the monies to cover such an 
extreme increase. 

Deborah Havner 
3205 Sudbury Lane 
Louisville 40220 




